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        September 26th, 2022 

Hello Teed families, 

 

We have already almost completed our first month of school, hard to believe! The 

children have been doing extremely well with their return. We realize there have 

been a few hiccups with transportation, etc., but please be patient with us and the 

school district as we continue to work things out. 

 

Our student drop off area has never worked so well.  Thank you to all of the families 

for your assistance in keeping this area fluid and safe. Students will be participating 

in Bus Safety tomorrow and have been practicing their Fire Drills. Next week is Fire 

Prevention Week and we will be having fire drills. It may be a good time to go over 

your plans at home in the case of a fire alarm. 

 

Please find on the back page of this memo, our October Newsletter. This has also 

been uploaded to our website and Mrs. McGrath has also been posting information 

on our Twitter site. This coming Friday, September 30th there will be No School, as 

it is the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. Our scheduled Orange Shirt Day 

and our Terry Fox Walk have been rescheduled for Thursday, September 29th. We 

would ask that children, if possible, wear something orange and be prepared to 

participate in our annual Terry Fox Walk around the M. Gerald Teed neighbourhood 

(weather permitting). Our rain date for our walk will be on the 7th of October, if 

required. Online donations can be made at https://schools.terryfox.ca/7490. 

 

Please return your child’s student data sheet, if you have not yet done so. The 

information on these sheets is entered into our school/provincial data base and is 

used daily here at school. School Cash online is up and running to accept student 

fees. This helps offset the various enrichment activities and resources we have to 

assist children at school and at home.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support in your child’s education and our school 

Community here at Teed. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mark Crowley 

 

 



 


